June 15, 1972

Mr, “imon Samsonian
60~11 Broadway Apt 5T
Woodside, N.Y. 11377

Dear Mr., Samsbénian :

We gratefully acknowledge the generous contribution of your
beautiful oil pathting , "Landscape in Summer, '' valued at §750,
which you kindly donated to the Armenian Diocese.

We will treasure the §ift and hang it in a suitable place in our
Diocesan Reception Hall,

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian
Executive Director



